
Senate Bill 978, which is now the Omnibus Firearms bill, if passed will 
take my rights given to me by the Constitution of the United States of 
America away.  This bill would take away the rights of my children and 
grand children to enjoy the sport of shooting.  The Governor of our 
state wants to take this right away but wants to give a 16-year-old the 
right to vote.  Either one of these don’t make any common sense.   Me 
and several thousand people of the state of Oregon are asking that you 
spend your time trying to get our state on a path of a great future and 
not spend your time taking away the rights of the people.  It appears to 
be very clear, you only know how to raise taxes and take our rights 
away.  Please dump this bill in the waste basket and move onto 
something that will help the people of the state of Oregon. 
 
Thanks 
 
Howard and Marcia Gieger  
P.O. Box 249  
John Day, Oregon 
541-575-0262 
hgieger@centurytel.net 
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